
Press release: UK to observe a minute
​’s silence for victims of the London
terrorist attack

The UK will observe a minute’s silence on Tuesday 6 June 2017 at 11am in
remembrance of those who lost their lives and all others affected by the
attacks in London on Saturday night.

The silence will be marked at all government buildings and other
organisations may follow suit.

Flags will remain at half-mast on Whitehall government buildings until
Tuesday evening.
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